
HB 2180 -- HUMAN RIGHTS ACT

SPONSOR: Zerr

This bill requires the Missouri Commission on Human Rights to
notify a person filing a complaint of alleged unlawful
discriminatory employment practices within 120 days from the date
the complaint is filed. The commission will issue a letter to the
person claiming to be aggrieved indicating his or her right to
bring a civil action under the Human Rights Act against the
respondent named in the complaint within 90 days of the notice.

Currently, the commission has 180 days to issue the notification.


